
 

 

FORGIVENESS † HONESTY † KINDNESS † ASPIRATION † EQUALITY 
 

Issue:  39       Date: Thursday 21 December 2017 
 
Welcome to the last Reporter of 2017! 
 
It has been an exhausting term for all the children (and staff) especially in the run up to 
Christmas; with lots of events going on. I would like to thank all the parents for their support, 
the PTFA, and the staff for all their hard work to provide these opportunities for the children. 
 
I hope you all have a peaceful Christmas and Happy New Year. 
 
Mr D Manby 
 
Stars of the Term 
Instead of Blue Badges this week, the teachers selected a pupil who they felt had stood out all 
term. These were awarded to the following children: 
 
Reception: Erin 
 
Year 1:  Logan 
  
Year 2:  Isabelle 
   
Year 3: Oscar 
 
Year 4:  Freya 
 
Year 5:  Phoebe 
    
Year 6:  Niamh T 
 
Well done to all of you.  We are proud of the work that you produce and the effort that you put 
into all areas of school life. 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
  

 Last day of term 
Please remember we finish today at 2.30pm, so if your children are on the bus they 
will arrive at their stops an hour earlier than usual. 
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The Rauceby Art Gallery 
After school on Tuesday we invited parents into the Millview hall to explore our ‘pop-up’ art 
gallery. There was artwork on show from all the classes and some rare pieces to purchase. The 
quality of the artwork was fantastic and the variety of skills and techniques the children had 
used to create such wonderful pieces was mind blowing. Thank you to all the parents who 
supported the event and helped raise just over £80 for future art resources. Thank you also to 
the children that ‘showed off’ the artwork and explained to the parents what they had been 
doing. It was clear from their enthusiasm, how much they had enjoyed the experience. Mrs 
Godson, who organised the event and art week in school, must also get a mention for the time 
and effort she has put in to giving the children such a wonderful experience. 
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Christmas Parties and Santa Visit 
On Wednesday afternoon the children had their Christmas Parties with the added excitement 
of a visit from Santa.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

  
 
Upcoming Events  
Mon 8 Jan - Start of Term 3 
Wed 24 Jan - Full Governors Meeting 
Tues 6 Feb - Meeting for Y5 parents (residential to Rand Farm) 
Thurs 8 Feb -  Valentine’s Day Disco 
Fri 9 Feb  - End of term (3.30pm) 
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